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I strongly oppose SB 210 that proposes to eliminate mail in voting. As a rural resident 

of Oregon mail in voting allows us to not require driving a distance to vote.  

This bill also makes it difficult for senior citizens and those with disabilities and those 

without a drivers license to vote. This takes away the freedom of Oregon residents to 

have a choice on they vote. AGAIN, I STRONGLY OPPOSE SB 210. 


